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CANNED FOOD DRIVE 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT
DATES

WHERE YOU CAN FIND
US

Welcome Winter!
It was nice to see so many of our families and community supporters this past month!   We continue to value your phone calls, visits,  
ideas and volunteerism within our school community. This proactive and collaborative approach continues to put us in the best position
to support our students together. If there is anything we can do to help support you, please don’t hesitate to reach out. My email
address is megan.boss@lkdsb.net, I check it frequently, so please do not hesitate to contact me for any reason. You are also welcome
to contact the school at  (519) 337-3295 with any questions or concerns you may have. 

Dec. 1st - Poinsettia @ Pick Up Starts

Dec. 1st - Character Trait Assembly
12pm 

Dec. 2nd - Christmas in the Village 11am-
3pm

Dec. 7th - Volleyball Final

Dec. 14th - Skating & Hot Dog Lunch

Dec. 19th - Hot Lunch Day

Dec. 19th - Holiday Sock Day

Dec. 20th - Badger Winter Concert
                           12PM  &  6PM show times

Dec. 20th - Red & White Day

Dec. 21st - Ugly Sweater Days

Dec. 22nd - PJ Day

Winter Break Dec. 25th-Jan.8th

REMEMBRANCE DAY

Orange Shirts

Orange Shirts

We are still smiling from the memories we
made together at Sloan’s Christmas Tree
Village.  Once again, we had an
overwhelming amount of family support
which made such a difference in being
able to give our students even more
special experiences.

Thank you to our School Council for their
generous donations of s’mores and hot-
dog supplies. 

 

We are looking for new members to
collaborate on school-wide goals.

  Our next meeting is Jan  24th  @
6:30 pm in the Learning Commons.
All welcome.  If you have any questions
please call 519-337-3295.
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Candy Cane and Candy Gram Sales!

SCHOOL COUNCIL
We are selling candy canes on
Fridays throughout the holidays
for $1

Buy one for yourself or you can
send one as a Candy Gram to a
friend.

Proceeds help support more
school programs and activities.

https://www.lkdsb.net/school/queenelizabeths/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.lkdsb.net/school/queenelizabeths/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.google.com/search?q=bridgeview+p.s&rlz=1C5MACD_enCA1038KN1039&oq=bridgeview+p.s&gs_lcrp=EgZjaHJvbWUyBggAEEUYOTIICAEQABgWGB4yCAgCEAAYFhgeMggIAxAAGBYYHjIICAQQABgWGB4yCAgFEAAYFhgeMggIBhAAGBYYHjIICAcQABgWGB4yCAgIEAAYFhgeMggICRAAGBYYHtIBCTQ3NTNqMWoxNagCALACAA&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8&safe=active&ssui=on#
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The beloved tradition of hosting our families for a
Badger Nation Holiday Spectacular continues
thanks to our dedicated staff, passionate students
and supportive families!

 Performances will take place Wednesday,
December 20th at both 12 pm and 6 pm. 

B a d g e r  H o l i d a y  S p e c t a c u l a r1 .
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B a d g e r  V o l l e y b a l l1 .

Our small but mighty volleyball teams continue to show grit,
determination, and the benefits of devoted teamwork. We are so
proud of the progress they continue to make on and off the volleyball
court supporting one another as a team!

Come cheer our Badgers on Dec. 7th @ London Rd. at 12 pm and 6 pm

A huge Badger SHOUT OUT and THANK YOU to our team’s fabulous
coach Miss Sarah Luttrell. She continues to dedicate her time and
expertise to give our Badgers a  wonderful team experience! Thank
you so much Miss Luttrell we appreciate you!

T H A N K  Y O U  C O M M U N I T Y !1 .

Over this past month, we continue to be able to provide our students
with many impactful opportunities.  A BIG Badger thank you to the Ex-
Serviceman’s Club who thoughtfully joined us in our Remembrance Day
assembly. 

Another BIG Badger thank you to our Point Edward Optimist group who
offered to serve us a hot dog lunch and who continue to partner with us
to provide Badgers great opportunities.

Our students were thrilled to volunteer and be asked by the Village of
Point Edward to participate in the gingerbread-making contest. Thanks
to Shelley Archer and Ms. Payne for assisting our students with this fun
activity. 
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P o i n t  E d w a r d  A r e n a  F r e e  S k a t e

 The Hub brings together existing community partners who are
committed to working in a new collaborative and innovative way,
offering a “one-stop shop” for young people aged 12-25 and their
families looking for mental health and substance use support.  Youth
can seek support by walking in, contacting the hub via phone, and
booking an appointment.  The youth will be assessed by a mental
health and addictions professional and referred to the services that
best meet your youth’s needs.

Click here for more details - Sarnia Wellness Hub

We just want to give our families a friendly reminder that
our Jan. 25th Pizza Hot Lunch Day will open on School
Cash Online while we are on holiday.

You can order your student pizza from Dec. 28th and
remain open until January 10th.  

H o t  L u n c h  R e m i n d e r1 .
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N E W  Y O U T H  W E L L N E S S  H U B  -  S A R N I A

C O M I N G  U P !  1 .

January 12th - Character Trait Assembly

January 15th - Grad Photos

January 24th - School Council Meeting in the Learning Commons
All Welcome 6:30 pm

January 24th - Anything BUT a Backpack Day

January 25th - Hot Lunch - Pizza Day

https://youthhubs.ca/en/sites/sarnia-lambton-site/

